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Tracie’s Memorial

There will be a joint celebration
of life for Tracie and her
husband Pat on Friday
November 5th, at 2pm at the
Adna Grange.

Wreath Orders ASB Wreath Fundraiser

Evaline Associated Student Body will be selling Holiday wreaths and
centerpieces crafted by Country Garland. All earnings are used for a
variety of student activities. Each student’s fundraiser packet can be
found in this week’s newsletter envelope and we have
attached the forms to the email. Please read the letter
in the fundraiser packet for full details. We will have
one date this year for wreath deliveries: * All orders
MUST be turned in with money by November 10th.
*Pick up will be November 23rd.

Under Construction
We’re beginning to break ground
in preparation for the modular
building. Please bear with us as
there may be short term changes
to parking and student drop off
and pick up beginning the week
of the 25th. Thanks!

-y -

UNDER

A | CONSTRUCTION

&

Picture Day Is Coming Soon

BELL Imaging will be here on Tuesday, October 26th for
school pictures. There will be no retakes. Go to:
https://vando.imagequix.com/g1000889501#login
to place your picture order.

For any questions please contact Mrs. Kirkpatrick at
ckirkpatrick@evalinesd.k12.wa.us or 360-785-3460

The Great ShakeOut

Evaline will be participating this year in the Great ShakeOut drill next
week. Great ShakeOut Earthquake Drills are an annual opportunity for
people in homes, schools, and organizations to practice what to do
during earthquakes, and to improve preparedness.

The Great ShakeOut occurs this year on October 21. So that all staff
can be involved, we will be participating in the Great ShakeOut a day
early on Wednesday, October 20 in the afternoon. Teachers will
prepare students by training them on what to do during an
earthquake. During the drill, we will simulate an earthquake, have
students get into position under their desks, and then evacuate the
building.

Monster Truckz Tickets
We received some free Monster Truckz tickets in the mail. We
added them into your newsletter envelopes. Please let the office
know if you would like more tickets as we were sent a lot. The
tickets are free admission for children ages 3-13 with paid adult.

Important Datesl!

Oct.

Tues. 19th: School Board Meeting 6:30
Fri. 22nd: No PM Bus

Tues. 26th: BELL Imaging Picture Day
Tues 26th: Parking changes due to construction
Wed. 27th: Parking changes due to construction
Fri. 29th: Halloween Party

Fri. 29th: Early Dismissal, 11:30

Nov.

Mon-Fri. 1st-5th: Fall Conferences

Thurs. 11th: Veterans Day-No School

Wed. 24th: Early Dismissal, 12:30

Thurs-Fri. 25th-26th: No School-Thanksgiving Break

New Lewis County Symptom Decision Tree
We received a new Symptom Decision Tree yesterday.
We have attached it with this newsletter. This is the protocol
we follow when your student has any symptoms.

No PM Bus Next Friday 10-22

Next Friday, October 22nd is a regular school day and we do not
have a driver for the 3 PM route. There is a shortage of bus drivers
across the State and we truly appreciate all the help Mrs. Seimer is

giving and has given us in the past. We currently have someone
training to be our school bus driver, but it takes time to complete the

series of written and practical training and exams. Thank you for
your continued support and patience.

HALLOWEEN PARTY

The booster club will put on a Halloween party on Friday October
29th. Students are encouraged to dress up,(no blood, gore or full
masks please.). All students will have an opportunity to play
carnival games and do a Halloween
craft. This will look different this year
than it has in the past and students
will stay with their classroom cohort.
In addition there will be a pumpkin
carving/decorating contest, more
details to come soon.

Please note:
If your family does not participate in
Halloween, there will be alternate activities for them to do.

CANDY FOR THE HALLOWEEN PARTY

The Booster Club is asking each family to donate a bag of
individually wrapped candy for our Halloween party on October
29th. They ask for one bag of candy per student in the
household. There will be a drop box in the office.
Please have the candy at the school no later than
Wednesday, October 20th.

For questions please contact:

evalineboosterclub@gmail.com
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Kindergarten

Mrs. Tinnin
This week we worked with the numbers 6-9. Each day we work
on one number to try to find all of the combinations that equal
our number. For example, our number is 8. We work with
manipulatives, counters, our fingers, or drawing to find two
numbers that equal 8. As some students struggled and others
grasped the concept, there were some interesting ‘math
discussions’.

Students learned the letters d, t, and o. Everyone can
recognize the first sound in words. We are still working on
middle and last sounds in CVC words.

During circle time students are learning about patterns,
months of the year, and counting how many
days we have been in school.

It is getting cold outside. Please send your
child with warm coats and mittens if you
can.

First and Second Grade Explorers
Mrs. Mittge

Awesome AR Awards:
Leap 1: Brooklyn Moran, Grade 1
Leap 1: Sadie Faulkner, Grade 2

Students are doing a marvelous job
reading each night and at AR time. Please
continue to READ, READ, READ aloud
every night.

Our Explorers had a “rockin’” week! We learned about
igneous, metamorphic, and sedimentary rocks. We categorized
these rocks by property: size, texture, color. Many students ran
with the idea of properties and began collecting and sorting
leaves. During Explorer time we used some of these samples
to do leaf rubbings!

Students also worked with balance scales and were introduced
to the term “mass” and the concept of standard measure.

Have a lovely weekend. If you have a chance, check out:
https://nrich.maths.org/primary

Third and Fourth Grade Classroom
Ms. Turnquist

Parents,

This week has been a very busy week in math for
both grades. 3rd graders have just finished their unit
on graphing where they learned to interpret and
make their own frequency tables, tally charts,
pictographs, bar graphs, and line plots! Next week
they will begin exploring what it means to multiply.
4th graders have just finished their unit where they
learned to multiply large numbers such as 1,387 X 7=
and 42 X 89 =. Students will be starting in on learning
to do long division next week.

AR Awards

Congratulations to Josh for
hitting leap 1 and Dylan for
hitting leap 2 this last week.
Keep up the great reading!

Fifth and Sixth Grade Classroom
Mr. Burlingame

Parents,

We are entering colder weather and as such | would please like
to take a moment and ask that you send cold weather jackets
to school with your students for recess.

| can not stress enough the importance of reading and there is
an incredible amount of research that supports why children
need to read. Here at Evaline we participate in the
Accelerated Reader program which supports reading by giving
short, easy quizzes after they complete books. Students who
earn enough AR points achieve leaps and then get awards for
their hard work. So far we have three students in 5th/6th
grade who have achieved AR leaps. Please encourage your
students to read, and then to take AR tests when they get to
school.

AR Awards
Leap 1: Freyman G. and Tyler S.
100’s Club: Jack B.
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PUMPKIN PATCH FIELD TRIP

The students had a super fun time at the Parkerosa Pumpkin Patch this morning.
The students got to choose a pumpkin o bring home, got to go through a corn maze, see
cute animals at the petting zoo, go on a hayride, and enjoy a fun snack.

Thank you to the Booster Club for making our field trip possible!
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